
  
July Newsletter 

 
 
  
A Note from our Principal  
Summer is in full swing and we are having a great time teaching and learning with our students! This 
month we are celebrating Independence Day and campers are jumping into action, playing games, 
exploring nature, being creative, and participating in other fun summer-themed activities. We can’t wait 
to see what the rest of the summer holds for us.  
As always, we are here with any questions or concerns you may have. Please don’t hesitate to reach out 
to us. 
  
Sincerely, 
Alyssa Jakob  

 
  

 
 Vacation Reminder  
Please let us know in advance if you are planning on using your vacation credit to ensure that your 
account is not charged incorrectly. Thank you! 

  
 Summer Camp Reminders 
You should have received a copy of our summer calendar listing all upcoming activities and events that 
was emailed via Links 2 Home. Changes will be communicated through Links 2 Home. Campers should 
arrive at school with sunscreen already applied. 
  

 
  
Love Our School? Review Us!  
In today’s connected world, many families turn to online reviews to learn more about the reputation of 
schools. Just a reminder that you can find our school on Facebook, Google, Yelp and other online 
directories. We’d love more families like yours, so please consider spreading the word about our school. 
 



Independence Day Celebrations 
Each classroom is making festive artwork for July 4th. Please send your child to school in red, white, and 
blue on July 2nd for our Independence Day party. We will share lots of photos in Links 2 Home. 
  
 
  
Important Dates 
July 2nd—Independence Day party 
July 5th—CLOSED FOR INDEPENDENCE DAY 
July 30th—Parent folders go home  
  

 
  
Splash Days  
We have several water play days planned for our students this summer and can’t wait for your child to 
participate! Children should come to school in their swimsuit (with swim diaper where applicable) and 
with a towel and a change of dry clothes. On splash day, please apply sunscreen to your child before you 
drop them off. Our currently scheduled splash days are: 
July 1 
July 9 
July 15 
July 23 
July 29 
 
  
Check out our July blog posted to our website lisle.chesterbrookacademy.com! 
 

 
 


